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MEMORANDUM 
 
To: Docket No. 4412 Service List 
From: Cynthia Wilson-Frias, Senior Legal Counsel 
Date: May 27, 2014 
Re: Docket No. 4412 – Long Term Contract for Renewable Energy Recovery Factor (LTC 
Recovery Factor) for effect July 1, 2014 – Schedule and Discovery 
 
On May 15, 2014, National Grid filed its proposed LTC Recovery Factor for effect July 1, 2014.  
National Grid’s calculations show that the factor needs to increase from $0.0011 per kWh to 
$0.0028 per kWh to collect a total above-market cost of $300,946 for the next six-month period.  
The effect on a typical residential customer using 500 kWh per month is $0.15. 
 
PUC’s Second Set of Data Requests to National Grid:  PUC-DR-2-1.  Please provide a revised 
Attachment 1, page 2 of 2 to identify each PPA by name, rather than number and to add a 
column between (a) and (b) on Section 1 to identify the commercial operation date.  This revised 
Attachment should be submitted by June 3, 2014. 
 
The Division’s position is to be filed on or before June 16, 2014.  Please advise as soon as 
possible if the Division believes a hearing is necessary. 
 
In the event there is any dispute, National Grid may have until June 20, 2014 to provide a 
response. 


